Rick Anderson

Missionary to Pera, South America

March 5, 2022

Dear Dear Friends and Family,

Wow! Time flies! Sorry for the delay in writing this prayer letter!

| was able to spend Christmas with all four of my girls here in Peru! It was a huge blessing and
encouragement! Risha was able to stay longer into January. An extra blessing even though she

got sick with COVID which allowed her to stay longer.



Great news! Krista is engaged to be married! Her wedding is on June 4th in Pensacola, Florida.

So | have a wonderful trip scheduled for it! Please keep them in your prayers.

atthice & (/k{ sl

06 04 )

{PENSACOLA, FL)

Our English Church was able to start meeting again on our school property where we used to
meet. The Spanish Church services are still at another location and they are hoping to be able to

continue at that location.



Our school starts classes on March 8th in person! After two years of meeting virtually, we are
excited to be together in person again. We have been working like crazy to get everything ready.
I have the privilege to teach Bible in high school this year. It’'s been fun working with La Molina
Christian School. Every year my ‘job” has been somewhat different. I've gone from teaching to

counseling, events, cleaning, security, IT etc. I'm excited to be able to teach again.
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Rick, Jansie, Krista, Raeya, and Risha Anderson




